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RCES Raider Times 
Learn with Passion, Lead with Integrity, and Succeed with Confidence! 

Richard Carroll Elementary Families,  
  

 On behalf of the faculty and staff of 
Richard Carroll Elementary School (RCES), 
welcome to the 2024 – 20225 school 
year.  Wow, what a difference a year 
makes!  I feel we have grown so much as a 
school and community and am so proud to be 
the principal of RCES.   
 RCES is a school rich in tradition 
where children are the focus.  Together we 
will provide a high-quality, rigorous 
educational experience for ALL our students, 
preparing them with the knowledge and skills 
needed for success.  
 Thank you to all of our 
stakeholders.  It is with your continued 
support, RCES will continue to flourish. 
Should you have any questions, suggestions, 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  My door is always open to my 
RCES Family and Community.   
 I look forward to another AWESOME, 
successful school year! 
 

Mandy Edwards,  Principal  

Welcome Back! Important Dates 

August 26 - Independence Day 

    SIC @ 5:00 - Elections will be held 

    Title One Meeting @ 5:30 

     PTO @ 6:00 

August 27 - Early Release @ 11:30 

  Watch DOGS Launch Party 

September 2 – No School 
 

Watch D.O.G.S. Launch Party 

When: August 27 @ 6:00PM 

Where: RCES Cafeteria 

Who: Male Role Models for Students at 
RCES 

 

Important Information 

 

School Hours 

 

7:15 - Students may be dropped off 

7:45 - Breakfast Ends 

7:50 - Instruction begins 

2:00 - Early pick-up ends 

2:50 - Dismissal 

Health & Wellness 

Bamberg Family Practice Telehealth  

 Bamberg Family Practice, in partnership 
with Palmetto Care Connections, now offers 
telehealth services to all students and staff of 
Bamberg County School District. Get easy access 
to healthcare for ADHD medication refills,  
asthma management, skin rashes, and more - all 
without leaving school! For more information, 
contact Palmetto Care Connections at        
803-245-2672.              
Ready to get started?       
Scan the QR code to complete the          
consent form and begin using          
these services! 


